
Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Closure of path

Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 10 September 2019 at 17:22
To: LordMayor <Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au>
Cc: bqinfo@bq.org.au, space4cycling BNE <space4cyclingbne@gmail.com>
Bcc: Donald Campbell <donaldcampbell@live.com.au>, Richard Bean <richard.bean@gmail.com>

Dear Lord Mayor

This email seeks your urgent action to have Council remove the latest obstacle placed in the path of people riding
bicycles in the City Botanical Gardens.

As far as we are aware the temporary archways you will see in the image appearing below were placed along the
central path that connects the Albert St gates to the top end of Garden Points Road.

This latest obstacle is viewed as very poor planning, with such a well-used cycling route being shut down without
warning or the provision of a signed alternative, and with the usual main commuter route via the Bunya Walk beside
the river also closed for the Botanic Gardens Riverwalk and River Hub projects.

Regards

Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0423 974 825

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001
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